November 29, 2018

Joint Statement

by Anheuser-Busch and the International Brotherhood of Teamsters

Anheuser-Busch and the International Brotherhood of Teamsters continued
national bargaining this week and focused on economic issues. Our discussions
were productive and we are pleased with our progress this week. We plan to
continue our focus on economic issues when negotiations resume on December

10.
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